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 Lynne Clayton PETITNSU

PP

2014/6297/P 20/01/2015  16:50:28 I frequently work at Andy Seymours  photographic studio at 3 Colonnade.

I am in support of the planning permission for security shutters. On several occasions my work has 

been disrupted by break-ins and theft at the studio which I believe is why Police recommended the 

shutters were installed in the first place. Since they were in place there have been no attempts to break 

in. Working as a freelancer I would feel very vulnerable and insecure working at this address and 

almost inclined to take my services elsewhere should they be removed.
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